
Welcome to Cotillion Connection Inc 

the class with class! 

TENTATIVE – AWAITING BGC CONFIRMATIONS 

Upcoming Events for all 2024-2025 Chapters 
 

*Kickoff Social meetings 

        August 19, 2024 @ 7:00 pm      August 20, 2024 @ 7:00 pm      August 26, 2024 @ 7:00 pm  

    
 

All meetings will be held at Fairfield Baptist Church located at 27240 Northwest Freeway, Cypress, 

77433.  We will be meeting in their sanctuary/chapel building.  This meeting is for both students and 

parents.  There is no specific dress attire for this meeting; come as you are!  It is super important that 

you and your son / daughter attend so please pick any of the above dates that works best for your 

schedule. The same information will be provided each night! 

 

Parents – please be sure to do the following: 

*arrive 15 minutes early to check-in and edit your information on the roster 

*signup for chaperoning, help with the dessert committee, and/or help with the setup/cleanup 

committee 
 

 

These Kickoff Social meetings are not required to attend, but I have found if one does not attend they 

feel lost all year long.  After this meeting, all information will be communicated via monthly email / 

newsletter or through monthly text reminders.  Please make every effort to attend! 

 

*upcoming Class schedule - Please see Chapter calendar that was emailed 

 

*upcoming Philanthropy opportunities 

 Boys and Girls Country facility tours – All tours will begin promptly at 10:00 am.   

           September 7, 2024              October 5, 2024  November 2, 2024 
      

Tours are open to all families and friends, cotillion and non-cotillion students. The tours will be held 

at Boys and Girls Country (BGC), 18806 Roberts Road, Hockley. Take 290 West; exit Roberts Road 

(3 exits West of the Cypress Outlet Mall), turn right on Roberts Road. After the park and through the 

stop sign, BGC’s entrance will be about 1.5 miles down on your right.   

 
 

For BGC Deliveries, the Committee Coordinatiors will deliver based on their personal schedule. 

 
 

For BGC cotillion classes, due to BGC’s schedule, this year we will not be hosting cotillion classes 

and a End of Year dinner and dance for the BGC residents.  

 

 

BGC Trick or Trunk is on October tba, 2024; Details are forthcoming  

BGC Tour of Lights is on December tba, 2024; 6:00-9:00pm.  Details are forthcoming BGC 

Spring Festival is on May 3, 2025. More details forthcoming via email. 

 

If you would like to volunteer or donate to BGC, please contact them directly. 


